
 

November 30, 2011 
Approved 

 

Attending 

Pam Lassen (chair), Dotsie Millbrandt, Linda Cranston (alt), Eric Anderson (alt), Mark McDonald 
(vice) 

Absent 

Bruce Mann, Chris Guiry (ex-o) 

Call to order  

7:45 PM 

Next Meeting  

December 28, 2011 

Old Business 

In the June 2011 meeting, the board agreed to pursue a zoning regulation prohibiting new or 
replacement underground petroleum storage tanks.  That turn out to be unnecessary – state 
RSAs now prohibit installation of underground petroleum tanks. 
 
Minutes of 10/26 meeting:  Pam makes a motion to approve the minutes, Eric seconds. Vote: 
Unanimous in the affirmative.  

New Business 

Steve Wagner has resigned from NRPC for health reasons.  Kerrie Deirs and her assistant will 
be handling Mason’s work. 
 
The board discusses updating the Subdivision Regulations in regard to cisterns.  Require them 
to be underground?  Update size requirements to current best practices? 

Notes 

 

Adjourn   

Eric makes a motion to adjourn.  Pam seconds.  Meeting is adjourned at 8:55. 


